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Dear Alumni, 

Wow another school year comes to an 

end and planning continues for our 

September  

opening. I hope your summer is going 

well and most importantly you have 

been able to stay cool and comfortable 

in this heat and humidity. Isn‘t this the 

kind of weather that makes a memora-

ble summer? I am pleased to say that 

all students that were eligible to gradu-

ate in the Class of 2010 were able to 

walk across the stage and receive their 

high school diploma. The ceremony at 

Artpark, on a beautiful June evening, 

went off in fine fashion. The class of 

2010 was a special one. As you may be 

aware, the class of 2010 lost one of its 

favorite sons with the tragic passing of 

Jonathan Miller. Jonathan was a spe-

cial person, a lancer through and 

through. He touched the lives of many 

of his classmates and his friendships 

cut across all lines. The ceremony at 

Artpark was able to fittingly memorial-

ize his life and his time at Lewiston -

Porter High School. During the cere-

mony, we were able to present his 

family with his diploma, a diploma that 

recognized his hard work and dedica-

tion to his school and community.  His 

life, the way he carried himself, the 

way he cared for all that he came in 

contact with, will be a lighthouse, a 

model for living life, as his classmates 

and friends move through their own 

lives. At the close of the ceremony we 

continued the tradition of inducting all 

members of the graduating class into 

the Alumni Association. Doug Diez, 

Class of 1963, did a great job and his 

remarks to the class were perfect. All 

involved with evening remarked on the 

beauty of the ceremony and inspiration 

it offered. 

(Continued on page 3) 

Greetings Lewiston-Porter 

Alumni and Friends,   

Reunions are bringing many 

Lew-Port alumni back together 

this summer. Always the most 

popular of all our activities 

coming together person to per-

son or even electronically is an 

exciting opportunity to recon-

nect, share memories, revisit 

the community, and perhaps 

consider ways individually, or 

as a class, we can ―give back‖ 

to our Alma Matter in some 

way. The Alumni Association 

and  

Lew-Port Schools are support-

ing reunion planners in many 

ways to help make the reunions 

a success. By now many of you 

have received the updated 

―Lew-Port Alumni Directory 

2010‖ and CD. We are proud of 

the teamwork between the 

Alumni Association and School 

to produce this excellent direc-

tory published by Harris Com-

pany.  

Commencement June 25th was 

exciting as always and provided 

an opportunity to ―mint‖ 198 

new members of the Alumni 

Association with welcome 

aboard letters and membership 

certificates presented during the 

joyous event at Artpark.  

Congratulations! More con-

gratulations to the six winners 

of $1,000 scholarships spon-

sored by the Alumni Associa-

tion directly and in collabora-

tion with families and classes. 

Details are elsewhere in the 

newsletter.  

 

More congratulations to the 

eleven teachers awarded Mini-

grants to support their creative 

classroom teaching, again made 

possible by your Alumni Asso-

ciation.    

The Second Annual Jason Raby 

Memorial 5K Run and Walk is 

on tap for August 5th; another 

opportunity for the Alumni As-

sociation to honor one of our 

own and the Lew-Port family. 

Please support this event with 

your individual or corporate 

sponsorship and please do come 

out to run, walk, cheer or just 

enjoy the festivities.   

Again in 2010 we will be sup-

porting the very important 

Freshman Orientation for Lew-

Port Class of 2014 students and 

families. And, please come by 

our LPAA booth at the Peach 

Festival September 10-12 to 

peruse year books, chat with 

fellow alumni, and enjoy the 

festivities of this great commu-

nity event.  

Finally, the Alumni Association 

will proudly honor four new 

―Distinguished Alumni‖ during 

events at the school during 

Homecoming Weekend October 

1-2, 2010; another opportunity 

to revisit your Alma Matter and 

cheer for our proud past and 

present ―Lancers.‖ 

 

Jack James ‘58 President    

 

PRESIDENT’S CORNER 
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   Cynthia Bullis  

   Paul Casseri – Principal 

   Terry Collesano  

   Rachel DeMayo  

   Douglas F. Diez  

   Sullivan M. Fitzgerald  
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Bruce’s goal “to 

be the best 

steward of tax 

dollars ...keep 

Lewiston moving 

forward while 

improving our 

quality of life.” 

Bruce Sutherland, 

Class of 1964 

Multi-Years Lew-Port 

Reunion Weekend 

Getting to Know Your LPAA Board Members 
Bruce Sutherland graduated 

from Lew-Port in 1964.  While 

at Lew-Port, Bruce played foot-

ball, basketball, and baseball 

and was vice-president of his 

senior class. He played basket-

ball and golf at NCCC and SUC 

@ Geneseo. Bruce spent 26 

years in the United States Air 

Force having served in various 

command positions and retiring 

as a Colonel. He earned a mas-

ters degree in management from 

USC and is a graduate of Air 

War College.  As a pilot, he 

flew c-130's, B-52's B-1.  After 

serving our country, Bruce went 

to work flying 737‘s for South-

west Airlines and retired as a 

captain in 2006.  

 Village of Lewiston trustee 

Bruce R. Sutherland, who was 

appointed to replace trustee 

.Mike Marra in January was 

elected as trustee in June.  

―I have served our country and 

local communities all my life. I 

have served as president of the 

Air Force Association of Abilene, 

Texas and on the board of direc-

tors of the Abilene Zoo.‖  

Bruce lives in the village with his 

wife, the former Jackie Foss, also 

of Lewiston. They have three 

children and three grandchildren. 

―We returned to Lewiston in 2002 

and fell in love with our village 

again. The progress that had been 

made over the years really im-

pressed us and encouraged me to 

become an active part of this vi-

brant community.‖ They are 

members of Messiah Lutheran 

Church where they were married 

42 years ago this coming August.  

Since returning to Lewiston he 

has served on the Village Historic 

Preservation/Planning Commis-

sion and is a trustee and vice 

president of the Historical 

Association of Lewiston and 

in charge of the restoration 

A L U M N I   N E W S  

of the Piper Law Office for the 

Village.  He is serving on the board 

of directors of Niagara Frontier Coun-

try club as the grounds chairman. 

―I look forward to working with all 

residents, businesses and visitors to 

improve our quality of life while pre-

serving our past. I am very visible in 

Lewiston and welcome a chance to 

hear your concerns and recommenda-

tions. Although I don‘t have a web 

site, you can find me most mornings 

in the Orange Cat Coffee Company or 

on my porch in the late afternoons.‖  

In an editorial in the Lewiston-Porter 

Sentinel, Ken Barnes described Bruce 

by saying he ―works smart and hard,‘ 

and will continue to be a ―good 

neighbor and friend‖ who ―listens‖ to 

the people of the Village of Lewiston. 

Bruce has already showed the charac-

teristics as a active board member to 

LPAA.  We wish Bruce much success 

in his newest career as a Village of 

Lewiston Trustee. 

Greeting Alumni at 

Water Street Park are 

Debbie Jones,  Eliza-

beth Glose Divita,, 

Barbara Reeves Ries, 

and Patty Woods 

Hutton 

Donald Hoolihan, Class of 1974, started a Lew-

Port Alumni website that has over 600 mem-

bers with Lew-Port graduates from multi-year. 

Don and his committee, pictured below,  then 

planned a multi-year reunion the weekend of 

July 16 and 17.  Friday night at the Gazebo at 

Center & Fourth Street, Lewiston, there was 

standing room only to hear the music.  Saturday 

at the Water Street Park with music from sev-

eral groups and food and beverages being pro-

vided by Water Street Landing 

Debbie Jones, Charlene Siricuse Sloweck, Class of 1974; Kathy Fish Madia, Class of 1974; Cheryl 

Fraser Morningstar, Class of 1973; 2nd Row: Barbara Reeves Ries, Class of 1973; Dennis Morris, 

Class of 1973; Jeff Jordan, Class of 1975; Don Hoolihan, Rick Grossman, Class of 1974.  

Upcoming Reunions 

July 30 & 31 — Class of 1990 

Contact: Kyra Medecego @  

mexicokam@yahoo.com 

 

August 20 & 21  — Class of 1985 

Contact: Noelle Hina 

@nslohr@yahoo.com 

 

August 27 & 28 — Class of 1960 

Contact Jackie Pannozzo @  

pannozzo5611@roadrunner.com 
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A review of the accomplishments of the 

Class of 2010 points to the tremendous aca-

demic excellence that is the hallmark of the 

tradition at Lewiston-Porter High School. 

Our school motto is ―Aiming Higher‖. The 

class of 2010 embodies that motto to its full-

est. Our valedictorian, Jenna Brydges, who 

spent her entire senior year studying in 

China, offered an inspiring message to her 

classmates. Her year in China was a result of 

our growing International Studies program. 

Jenna had traveled to our sister school, No.2 

High School Tianjin, China. Her experiences 

at No.2 High School and hosting Chinese 

students inspired her to pursue further study 

in China. She will be of f to SUNY Albany to 

pursue a career in International Business. Our 

salutatorian Jenna Van Dusen was the arche-

typal representation of the student athlete. 

She excelled in the classroom and in gymnas-

tics, soccer and track and field. Her message 

to her classmates focused on the importance 

of family and community and set a great tone 

to all in attendance. Jenna is off to Ithaca 

College to pursue a career in science. This 

class of 2010 will see its members attending 

Ivy League schools, all of our nations Service 

Academies and many of the top private and 

public schools throughout the United States. 

(Continued from page 1) 

We wish them all much luck and success as 

they make their way in life. 

Planning is underway for the 2010-11 

school year. This upcoming school year we 

will kick off our Academy of International 

Business and Finance. The AIBF has been 

in development for the past two years. It 

represents our move a school within a 

school model for instructional delivery. The 

AIBF came about as we developed interna-

tional partnerships with schools around the 

world. Students in the AIBF will begin a 

three year program that will allow them to 

explore through classroom study, independ-

ent study, student exchange, and career 

internship the world of International Busi-

ness. The students will end with an endorse-

ment on the diploma that is recognized by 

the National Academy Foundation, Niagara 

University and colleges and universities 

around the country. We hope that this pro-

gram will add another component to our 

academic offerings in an effort to prepare 

our students for the rigors of 21st century 

world of work. 

I am also excited to inform our alumni that 

again we will be hosting a teacher from our 

sister school No. 2 High School Tianjin, 

China. Her name is Zhang Li. She will be 

attached to our Language department and 

will be teaching mandarin Chinese to teach-

ers and students at the high school and the 

middle school. At the same time we will be 

sending our instrumental music teacher, 

Kevin Duncan, to teach and study in China. 

This marks the second year of teacher ex-

change with No. 2 High School. This unique 

opportunity continues to enhance the teach-

ing and learning at Lewiston-Porter High 

School.  Beyond this teacher exchange we 

will again be hosting and exchanging stu-

dents with our all sister programs in China, 

Argentina, France and Germany. 

On August 18th and 19th we welcome the 

incoming class of 2014 to Lewiston-Porter 

High School with our freshman orientation 

program. The Alumni Association continues 

to offer extensive support for this excellence 

program. We are most grateful for the finan-

cial and manpower support on those days. 

Well school opens on Tuesday, September 

7th. We will hit the ground running as we 

usher in another exciting school year. I am 

very much looking forward to the Distin-

guished Alumni program at the end of Sep-

tember during the homecoming week. This 

signature association program creates a great 

connection for our students to the past, pre-

sent and future of Lewiston-Porter High 

School.  Please know that for the upcoming 

school year or at anytime we welcome all 

alumni to stop in for a visit or attend an ath-

letic, music or drama. 

Take care. Go Lancers! Paul Casseri 

Notes:  Thank you to Lewiston-Porter and Nicole Krawczyk for the help in publishing the Alumni newsletter. 

Find us on the Web: www.lew-port.com/alumni thanks to Joe Lauzonis.  

cally.  Bike Boy Racing has also gained a 

corporate sponsor. PayPal, Inc. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bruce Sutherland and Terry Colesano 

were newly elected to their offices of 

Trustee and Mayor respectively in June.  It 

has been a busy year for Terry as he also 

has a newly published book, “Miss Purdy 

and Me: Tales of a Lewiston boyhood.” 

 

Rachel Goodman, Class of 2009, opened 

David Clawson was in town during May for 

a mini class reunion.  He challenged Pat 

Krawczyk to put together a team of players 

from the 80’s to take on the current Lew-

Port basketball players.  The team of  Alan 

Elia, Matt Bradshaw, Lenny Palumbo, Pat 

Krawczyk, and Clawson held high school 

star, Marc Morreale scoreless to win 35-15.  

David then went on to play golf at the Niag-

ara Falls Country Club scoring an ace on 

the 13th 180 yard hole. 

Don Felice and Bike Boy Racing  in conjunc-

tion with the Kiwanis Club of Lewiston, is 

slated to run the first-ever citizens road 

race at the 2010 Niagara County Peach 

Festival.  The 26-mile road race will take 

place on September 12th.  “Pro bike racing 

is coming to Lewiston,” said Don emphati-

Alumni Briefs: 

 

her shop, Bake It,” on Center Street in 

June.  Rachel studies baking and pastry arts 

at NCCC.  The shop offers retro and vin-

tage aprons for children and adults, baking 

kits to make fancy tie-dye cupcakes and 

many unique baking supplies. She would like 

to someday expand and move to a larger 

location.  For now, 

she is nestled be-

tween the Village 

Wine Shop and 

Ashker’s. Rachel 

participated in NU 

Young Entrepre-

neurs Academy.  

Stop in and say hello 

to Rachel. 



 

 

 

Julie Joseph working on 

computer in art class. 
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Becky Orsi, PEC teacher, re-

ported on her project entitled 

―Taking the Problem out of 

Problem Solving.‖  She reported 

that the project was successful 

in her classroom. 

Cindy Sanchez, high school art 

teacher, reported on using the 

computer as an art medium for 

the pupils to utilize in the class-

room.  

Eileen O‘Neil and Laureen 

Fabiilli, high school math teach-

ers, reported on using Regents 

Mini Grant Reports 

A L U M N I   N E W S  

Heather Gancarz, and Jessica Frost 

reported on the Smart Response In-

teractive System demonstrating how 

it is used in their classrooms. 

Each of the teachers thanked LPAA 

for helping to enrich their classroom 

via these grants. 

 

 

Another group playing at Water Street Park with John Lynch, Class of 1973 on 

drums.  John was also an outstanding running back at Lew-Port. 

books for extra preparation of all 

math B2 students for the Regents 

Math B  exam in June.  These are 

students who need extra help. 

KC Clemons reported on using her 

monies to make signs in several 

languages pointing out the impor-

tant places in the high school for 

visitors from other countries.  This 

will also expose the student popula-

tion with foreign vocabulary. 

The following high school teachers: 

Maureen Basta, Kirsten Wilson, 

Playing at Water Street Park on 

Saturday, The Brass Monkies 

members are Ryan Dallavia, 10th 

grade, Evan Waterstradt, 9th 

grade, Steve Fleck, 9th grade and 

Tyler Medley, 11th grade. 

Joe Wedge, Class of 

1999 and Dorothy 

Chamberlain Wedge, 

Class of 1975 

The Musicians of Lewiston-Porter share their talents. 
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Lew-Port Honors Graduates 
Lewiston-Porter will be honor-

ing graduates in two separate 

events this fall.  On Homecom-

ing Weekend, LPAA will be 

inducting four alumni as Dis-

tinguished Alumni.  This is 

the second induction. receiving 

honors are Susan Geissler, Lew 

Howell, Bruce Lund and Tom 

Masiello. 

Susan Geissler is an accom-

plished artist who is known 

internationally.  Susan work 

―Freedom Crossing‖ is fea-

tured at Water Street Park hon-

oring the underground railroad. 

Lew Howell has achieved 

stellar professional success in 

academia, foreign service, and 

international relations for over 

48 years.    He is currently Sr. 

Advisor for Methodology for 

The PRS Group, a political risk 

consulting firm.  Lou has au-

thored ten books and over 200 

book chapters and professional 

journal articles.  He is Editor 

and Writer for USA Today 

Magazine. 

Bruce Lund was described as 

a toy maker, writer, inventor, 

and human being extraordi-

naire!  Bruce and his company 

have invented some of the 

hottest toys and games on the 

market.  He has been a con-

stant champion for over 25 

years in the toy industry win-

ning many honors. 

Thomas J. Masiello is a 1981 

graduate of the U.S. Air Force 

Academy as a distinguished 

graduate.  As command pilot 

he has logged 3300 plus flying 

hours in more than 20 different 

aircraft.  He has served as an 

experimental test pilot and test 

squadron commander.  Tom is 

A L U M N I   N E W S  

now Deputy Assistant Secretary 

for Plans, Programs and Opera-

tion & Operations Bureau of 

Political-Military Affairs in D.C. 

as a Brigadier General.   

The Annual Lew-Port Hall of 

Fame Golf Tournament was 

played in July. The committee is 

hoping for a larger group of 

golfers next year so that the  

tournament can be held on a 

Monday. Six athletes were 

named and one coach for the 

annual induction ceremony held 

during the James Walker Basket-

ball Tournament.  The athletes 

are Jane Baker (1983), Patrick 

Gray (1997), Shawn Mathews 

(1997), Monica Polka (1997), 

Matthew Gitterman (1999), 

Rosie Luzak (2000), and Coach 

Jim Clauss. 

 
 

 

Rennie didn‘t have on her 

dancing shoes because of her 

March fall and surgery, but 

got a rousing cheer when 

introduced to her  Jug patrons.   

Crowd at The Jug 

Gary Baker entertains the crowd, Kevin Toohey with 

sons, Troy and Matthew, Below: Gary with his sons 

Distinguished 

Alumni               

Induction at       

Lewiston-Porter is 

scheduled for 

Thursday,         

September 30th. 

This is Home-

coming Weekend at 

Lew-Port 

Winning the LP Hall 

of Fame Golf Tourna-

ment two man scram-

ble was the three man 

team of Paul Casseri, 

High School Princi-

pal; Scott Townsend,  

Athletic Director; and 

Randy  Lombardo, 

Class of 1989 & LP 

Elementary teacher. 
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Our Local Graduates at Work 
produce to the families living in that area. 

Although I didn‘t get the response I hoped 

for from a questionnaire I put out to alumni 

that I knew had their own businesses,  I 

also realize that we live in very busy soci-

ety with lots of demands on our time.  I will 

share with you some of the highlights from 

my questionnaire.  The questions asked 

were: 

Name a teacher or coach or club that im-

pacted your school years… 

A favorite Lew-Port memory… 

What brought your business or office to the 

Lew-Port area? 

Do you have Lew-Port students or gradu-

ates working for you?  If so, how many? 

Advantages you find working in your com-

munity? 

Any other information you would like to 

share… 

What really comes out when reading their 

answers is the closeness of this community 

where friendships have carried over from 

high school days.  There is a respect for the 

Lew-Port school system and a desire for 

their children to have the same experiences 

while going to Lew-Port.  Luckily, I got at 

least one response from each decade. 

Teachers mentioned from the ‗50‘s were 

Mrs. Thorn, Mr. Yates, Mrs. Haskell, Mr. 

Gager, and Mrs. Potter. In the 60‘s Mr. 

McCalister, Mrs. Wright, Mrs. Thorn, in 

the 70‘s Ms. Northrup, Mrs. Caven, Mr. 

Scalsa, Mrs. Morgan, Mr. Schreiber, Mr. 

Internicola, and Mr. Walker, in the 80‘s Mr. 

Hogan, Mr. Presuti, Mr. Beachy, Mr. 

Geiben, Mr. Deiz,  in the 90‘s Mr. Town-

send and Mrs. Mathews and in the 2000‘s 

Mrs. Krawczyk.  Marc Niccola felt that his 

elementary teachers had a greater impact on 

him.  Marc‘s wife Shannon Evert Niccola is 

an elementary teacher in the Intermediate 

Education Center and this past year my 

granddaughter, Alicia Previte was lucky to 

be in her class and will loop with her next 

year.  I am sure that there were many others 

who were that special teacher for Lew-Port 

alumni. 

Some favorite Lew-Port memories, the 

most unusual coming from Robert Reese, 

Class of 1956.  He wrote about putting 

Gary Chorman‘s sports car in the elevated 

garden at the front entrance to the high 

school.  This would be what is now called 

the Intermediate Education Center or in ear-

lier years South Elementary.  I heard another 

high school prank from the 70‘s at a School 

Board meeting honoring teachers who were 

retiring from the system.  The comment was 

made do you know that a cow won‘t go down 

stairs?  It seems that the class of 1971 not 

only got a cow to the second floor but placed 

used tires over all the lamp posts.  Of course 

responders from recent years did not include 

pranks as part of a fond memory.  Our school 

system treats these actions much more seri-

ously than it did decades ago.  Most of the 

memories are of the type that parents would 

hope their children have:  senior prom, 

Homecoming, sporting events, being in-

volved in athletics, and vaudeville night.  

Robin Shear Ross mentioned the annual foot-

ball game between junior and senior girls.  In 

the 80‘s, this was played at Academy Park in 

Lewiston with the boys as coaches and refe-

rees.  This year I know it was played at the 

Lew-Port stadium.  This was also something 

that my four children participated in and was 

a right of passage.  For Jay Russell, class of 

1993, it was tying the school high jump re-

cord at 6‘3‖ in his senior year. 

Michael Vitch, class of 1977, besides football 

and wrestling he mentioned student council 

and being the class president his junior and 

senior year.  Mike now is the owner of 

Compu-mail where he currently employs five 

Lew-Port graduates.  My take on this is that 

those leadership roles in high school paid 

dividends in his adult life.  Mike wrote, 

―Actually, owning a business in New York is 

a significant challenge.  Good thing my Lew-

Port background has given me the tools to 

overcome the challenges.‖  With two daugh-

ters attending Lew-Port, Mike wrote, ―We 

are fortunate to be Lew-Port alumni!  The 

tradition of excellence needs to be sus-

tained.‖  With four grandchildren attending 

Lew-Port, I totally agree with this statement 

and that is one reason I became involved in 

the Lew-Port Alumni Association. 

Robert Reese and Don Finkle, Jr are the cur-

rent owners of RCR Yachts, Inc.  Bob stated 

that he had a great opportunity in 1969 to 

take over a small boat business from Mr. and 

Mrs. Beckman Fairbanks.  I have watched 

this business grow in Youngstown and now it 

is located on Lockport Street across from the 

Red Brick with a large showroom and an 

office complex upstairs.  They currently em-

(Continued on page 7) 

In 2009, while walking Center 

Street, Lewiston and Main Street, 

Youngstown for sponsors for the 

Jason Raby 5K, I was very im-

pressed with the number of Lew-

Port graduates that were now in 

business in the local area.  So the 

idea arose that it would be interest-

ing to get input from them regard-

ing Lew-Port and having a business 

in your home town. 

I realize that some take over family 

operated businesses while others 

learn the business from the ground 

up while working as students or 

entry-level employees.  I won‘t try 

to break this down except in an area 

that I am very familiar with and that 

is the Tower farms.  When Lewis-

ton-Porter began in 1953, there was 

a Future Farmers of America group 

at the school.  Mr. French was the 

adviser with club members: Bill 

Vrooman, Peter and Bill Tower, 

Jim Harbison, Bob Brolinski, Har-

old Shippy, Kirk and Jim Hastings, 

Curt Hopkins to name a few.  Of 

these early students interested in 

farming, I know of only the Tower 

and Shippy family that are still 

farming.  Neil Shippy, Harold‘s 

brother, and Dan Tower, Peter‘s 

brother are running the family 

farms.  Bill Tower‘s son, David, 

class of 1987, has a 220 acre fruit 

farm with some of his produce be-

ing sold in his roadside market, 

Lakeside Market on Lake Road.  

David‘s cousin, Robin Shear Ross 

is the proprietor of Arrowhead Win-

ery a family owned and run busi-

ness with her husband, Duncan and 

children, John, James and Grace.  

Robin credited her educational ex-

perience at Lew-Port and college as 

enabling her to open her mind and 

broaden her horizons to set her on a 

path to owning and operating a 

winery.  Tom Tower who was fea-

tured in an earlier article has a 

farmer‘s market on Lockport Road.  

Tom has been a big proponent of 

the One Hundred Mile source for 

food for your family.  In this en-

deavor he was instrumental in start-

ing the Elmwood-Bidwell Market 

in Buffalo to bring fresh grown 



 

LPAA MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION 

Name______________________________ Graduation/Attendance Year ___________ 

Address _______________________________________________________________ 

City_________________________ State________ Zip Code _____________________ 

Phone _______________ Email ____________________________________________ 

Spouse‘s Name _______________________________ Lew-Port Alumni? __________ 

Children‘s Names _____________________________Lew-Port Alumni? __________ 

           _____________________________ Lew-Port Alumni? __________ 

          _____________________________ Lew-Port Alumni? __________ 

          _____________________________ Lew-Port Alumni? __________ 

Dues Contribution:  1 year $10.00 ______ 3 years $25.00 ______ 

     Lifetime $150.00_____Husband & Wife Lifetime $200.00 ______ 

Tax Exempt Contribution to support LPAA programs at Lew-Port _____$100 _____$500 Other 

______ Unrestricted Contribution to be applied to LPAA where needed most 

______ Restricted Contribution to be applied to: _____ Scholarships 

  _____ Sports Hall of Fame  _____ Mini-grants 

  _____ Distinguished Alumni  _____Other (specify)  

ploy ten graduates but over the years many dozens have worked at RCR Yachts. 

Dan Andrews, has been in business for over 50 years as a barber in Youngstown.  His memories at Lew-Port involve Harry Blakeslee, 

Senior High principal who told him if he went hunting with Bob Moon and Jim Kay not to come back to school.  Dan took him seriously 

and went hunting and then on to barber school.  He still has a chair from Cooper‘s shop to this day.  What he likes best about working in 

Youngstown is serving the community and keeping up with the local residents. 

Jay Coppins is in a four generation family owned business.  The last three generations have owned and operated Coppins at 6 th and Center 

Street.  There are currently seven Lew-Port graduates or students working at the garage.  What I have noticed is that alumni not only work 

in the community they also give back to the community.  Jay is one of the baseball coaches on my grandson, Frank Previte‘s baseball 

team.  Jay wrote, ―I was able to help out with both the 10 and 20 year class reunions because of my location and local connections.  Many 

of the friends I made at Lew-Port are still my closest friends and our families spend a lot of time together.‖  The advantages he finds work-

ing in the community are that the same people you see spending money with your business are the same people his children share the base-

ball diamonds and soccer field with.  People in this area take pride in it and that overall leads to a successful business. 

Another familiar name in the Lewiston business community is Hibbard.  Kristen Hibbard Trunzo owns and operates one of the children of 

the Lew-Port areas favorite place to shop—Artzee.  Kristen started this business because of a need in the area for something to spark the 

imagination of children.  She feels she has a first-hand knowledge of what the residents are looking for and what the community needs to 

purchase without leaving the village.  When I stopped in the get a birthday, I noticed on the window a picture of the artist of the month, 

Breanna Whitehead.  She is the daughter of Pat Whitehead, Class of 1978. 

Marc Niccola and Jay Russell operate Main Street Gas & Grill. These two young entrepreneurs not only support LPAA and other venues 

in the area but their pizzeria is very friendly to the young people of the village.  It reminds me of Jimmy‘s when I was a teenager in 

Youngstown as long as you behaved you were welcome to come in and hang out with your friends.  My grandsons, Donald and Michael 

Allender are frequent patrons and like to meet their friends at Main Street.  They employ 10-12 Lew-Port graduates and students.  Jay 

wrote, it was a logical idea to start the business here as he always planned on living and raising his family here.  The advantages of work-

ing in this community are the friendly people that take pride in supporting local businesses. Marc gave me an ―A-OK in his book!‖ And 

that is exactly how I feel about these two young men and the Main Street Gas & Grill. 

(Continued from page 6) 
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Jason Raby Memorial Run 5K Run & Walk 

August 5th, 2010 

When the LPAA decided they 

wanted to host a 5K run to benefit 

the LPAA programs, it was 

thought it would be very appropri-

ate to make this run a memorial 

run.  In talking to Rick Sweeney, 

he said, ―there was one Lew-Port 

runner that immediately came to 

mind...Jason Raby.‖ 

Jason earned ten varsity letters dur-

ing his Lew-Port career.  He ran 

cross country, track and played  

basketball.  His 4 x 800 team went to 

states his senior year with each run-

ner running a 1/2-mile leg.  Jason 

graduated in June 2001 and was fur-

thering his education at Buffalo State 

where he again ran track and cross 

country.  At the age of twenty-five, 

Jason tragically died while playing 

basketball at Niagara University.  

When Coach Harry Lawler was 

asked to reflect on Jason, he said, 

―Jason was a dedicated, hard work-

ing, quiet, respectful, young man.‖ 

LPAA wishes to honor Jason‘s 

memory through our Jason 

Raby Memorial 5K run and 

walk.  His sister, Jennifer, Class 

of 2009 said, ―Jason was always 

there to support me in my ath-

letic endeavors.‖  LPAA would 

now like to support Jason‘s 

memory with our 5K run. 

 

REGISTRATION FORM 

In consideration of accepting this entry, I for myself, heirs, executors and administrators, due hereby discharge Lewis-

ton-Porter Alumni Association and Lewiston-Porter Central Schools, the Race Organizers and any and all sponsors and 

sanctimonies of the race for all injuries and losses suffered by me from competing in or attending this event. 

 

 I cannot participate, please accept my donation to the Lewiston-Porter Alumni Association 

 Please circle One:              5K Run   1 Mile Fun Walk 

 



Winners of Alumni Scholarships 

LPAA Scholarship Awards 
At the Senior Recognition Night June 2, 2010 Emma Besaw and Gur-

pratap Singh were presented scholarships awarded by Lewiston-Porter 

Alumni Association. The purpose of the scholarships is to honor de-

serving Lew-Port Class of 2010 graduates and help defray their con-

tinuing education expenses. LPAA Board Member Douglas Diez pre-

sented the $1,000 scholarship awards recognizing each winner‘s out-

standing academic achievements, extracurricular activities, and com-

munity service.  Twenty-one students applied making selection very 

challenging, given the noteworthy accomplishments documented in 

applicants‘ transcripts and letters of recommendation from both faculty 

and community leaders. This is the third year our Lew-Port Alumni 

Association has made scholarship awards at the High School. LPAA 

plans to continue offering scholarships to Lew-Port Class of 2011. Emma Besaw, Gurpratap Singh and Kelsey Sargent 

CLASS OF 1958 SCHOLARSHIP AWARDS 

James Oddy, Kelsey Sargent and Janelle Johnson were recipients 

of the Class of 1958 Memorial Scholarship Awards. The winners 

were selected from among 18 highly qualified applicants from 

Lew-Port. Representing the Class of 1958, Jack James presented 

each winner with a $1,000 scholarship, Letter of Commendation, 

and framed Certificate of Award. Class of 1958 has awarded 31 

scholarships to Lew-Port graduates beginning in 1994 and plans to 

continue the tradition in 2011. 

MARGARET TOWER JAMES FAMILY  

SCHOLARSHIP 

Lauren Conti received the Margaret Tower James Family Scholar-

ship at Senior Recognition Night June 2, 2010. Peggy Tower Shear 

and Janet James Hallahan made the presentation of a $1,000 scholar-

ship recognizing Ms. Conti‘s community service, academic achieve-

ment, and extra-curricular activities at Lew-Port. This is the second 

year that the Tower and James families have recognized a Lew-Port 

gradate planning to pursue a degree in education. The family looks 

forward to continuing the scholarship in 2011. 

Carole Masiello, Class of 1985, sent me this picture of Em-

erson House her Bed and Breakfast in Youngstown.  It is 

locate at the corner of Third and Lockport Streets.   

James Oddy with his parents, Tina Stephenson Oddy, Class of 

1983 and Tom, Class of 1977.  James will be attending NCCC. 

Ann Johnston and Adam Swift 

Adam Swift won The Lou Corriere Scholarship, The 

Coach‘s Scholarship, and the All-Sports Boosters Scholar-

ship.  Adam was a stellar swimmer, holding school records 

in the one hundred free, four hundred freestyle relay, and 

two hundred freestyle relay and qualified for the Empire 

State Games.  He was captain on the swimming and diving 

team for each of the past three seasons, a New York State 

Scholar Athlete and an All-American.  Adam earned six 

varsity letters in swimming.  He plans on attending Canisius 

College majoring in Athletic Training/ Sports Medicine.  

The coach‘s scholarships are maintained through the gener-

osity of alumni. 

 



Support the J-Mill Golf Tournament—8/16/2010 



Next Alumni Meeting 

Tuesday, August 17, 2010 @ 4 p.m. 

Lew-Port Senior High Library 

Lew-Port Alumni 

are invited to  

attend the         

Annual Meeting     
Wednesday, 

September 29th in  

Senior High Library 

at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Lewiston-Porter Central School 

4061 Creek Road 

Youngstown, NY 14174 

  

Lewiston-Porter Alumni Association 

  

We’re on the web! 

www.lew-port.com 
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Don‘t miss the 2nd 

Annual Jason Raby  

Memorial 5K Run & 

Fun Walk 

August 5, 2010 

Registration 5:30-6:45-p.m. 

Senior High School 

Information on Page 9 


